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Final Structure – SESLHD Aged Care Single Assessment System Program 

Dear Mr Hayes 
 
I am writing to advise that the consultation process regarding the proposed restructure of Aged 
Care Assessment services is complete, and the Chief Executive has approved implementation 
of a final structure.  
 
A proposal was made available for consultation from 26 September 2024 to 24 October 2024. I 
confirm that genuine consultation has occurred regarding the proposed changes. 
 
I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the HSU’s time and attention in reviewing the 
consultation paper. The final version of the structure as per the document attached includes 
amendments made in response to the feedback received during the consultation process. 
 
Should you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Tony Jackson, Deputy Director, Population and Community Health, at 
tony.jackson@health.nsw.gov.au or by phone at 0402 890 422. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dr Marianne Gale 
Director, Population and Community Health 
 
Date:  15/11/2024 
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